
 

 

 

Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families, 

Happy August! Our summer campers are having a blast attending their field trips each week and 

participating in water related activities.  

 

A couple of friendly reminders:  

 All students should be wearing closed toed shoes to prevent accidents on campus and during 

field trips.  

 All parents routinely doing pick up have the front door code, while it may seem rude to not 

hold the door for individuals, if you see an unfamiliar face coming please do not hold the door 

for them. If they are unable to input the code independently a member of admin will open the 

door and greet them and check ID  

 When dropping off and picking up your student at school please be sure to check them in and 

out at the IPAD on the front desk.   

 Please be sure that there is a teacher present in the classroom prior to leaving your student. 

This will help us to ensure that all of our students are safe.  

 We are a NUT FREE facility, this includes peanut butter, nutella and honey nut cheerios  

 Last Day of Camp will be August 24th and the academic school year will resume on August 

27th.  

  

We look forward to a fantastic last month of camp and all of the fun 

that comes with it! 

Thank you as always for helping us to provide our students with the  

safest learning environment!  


